June 19, 2019

To the Common Sense Initiative:

The Ohio Provider Resource Association (OPRA) is writing in support of the changes
proposed by Director Miller of Opportunities for Ohioans with Disabilities to the
Vocational Rehabilitation Fee Schedule that is included in rule 3304-2-52, Appendix A.
OPRA represents more than 60 service providers who partner with Opportunities for
Ohioans with Disabilities to support individuals with disabilities to obtain and maintain
employment and is honored to be a stakeholder in this important work.

OPRA Members are appreciative of the collaborative process that Opportunities for
Ohioans with Disabilities used to develop the proposed changes to the Fee Schedule and
look forward to implementation of the changes later this year. OPRA Members feel that
the proposed changes are on track in facilitating the delivery of quality employment
supports to individuals with disabilities and look forward to working with Director Miller
and other stakeholders to continue to refine the Fee Schedule in the future.
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